
Steven LaRosa Team Leader/Senior Project Manager Weston & Sampson- Steve has over 30 
years of experience in the field of environmental assessment and clean up. He has been 
responsible for design and implementation of Phase I, II, and III Environmental Site Assessments 
and remediation at dozens of petroleum and hazardous waste sites throughout New 
England.  Steve is currently managing PFAS related projects at Weston & Sampson.  He is a 
leading member of our Emerging Contaminants Work Group and is a member of the national 
ITRC PFAS Training Subgroup.  Steve has designed and overseen the implementation of 
sampling and evaluation of PFAS sources and impacts to drinking water wells in Bennington and 
Pownal Vermont, Burrillville, Scituate and Charlestown Rhode Island, and several sites in New 
Hampshire.  Mr. LaRosa has presented PFAS related talks at a dozen professional meetings 
including the 2018 Society of Environmental Toxicology and Chemistry – North Atlantic Chapter 
and 2018 Battelle International Symposium on Bioremediation and Sustainable Environmental 
Technologies.  He also attended the National Emerging Contaminants Conference in 2018 and 
the EPA Region I Public Outreach meeting in New Hampshire in 2018. 
   
 




